From: Andrea Kelly

To: Hawkins. Hannah

Subject: RE: Tracker issue number 30.
Date: 04 June 2014 12:45:28

Hi Hannah

many thanks for this. | can confirm that | am happy that this closes this issue and have shared
this internally so others are aware of this confirmation.
Andrea

From: Hawkins, Hannah [mailto:hannah.hawkins@environment-agency.gov.uk]
Sent: 04 June 2014 11:23

To: Andrea Kelly

Subject: Tracker issue number 30.

Hello Andrea,

Hope you are well? | wanted to confirm one of the items on the tracker regarding Mr Alston
and sinking a deeper borehole. The wording on the tracker for issue number 30 (line 31) is as
follows;

“Mr Alston has suggested that he is prepared to sink the borehole deeper- but has been held
back from doing this because of the ongoing permit determination.”

| know we briefly discussed this over lunch at the meeting on 23 May. We have had some
discussions in the past with Mr Alston about drilling into the chalk, however our initial findings
indicated that there was still potential for interaction with the surface features.

To my knowledge there are no outstanding discussions with Mr Alston regarding possible
alternatives to his current abstractions.

Could you confirm whether you are happy to agree that this line on the tracker can be closed
on this basis?

Kind regards,

Hannah

Hannah Hawkins
Senior Permitting Officer - Water Resources
National Permitting Services - Part of National Operations

Environment Agency, Iceni House, Cobham Road, Ipswich IP3 9JD

Direct Dial: 01473 706826 (internal 750 6826)
Mobile: 07717200114

Email: hannah.hawkins@environment-agency.gov.uk

Help us to improve our service and complete our customer survey — click NPS Survey.

Did you know our web content is moving to GOV.UK in spring 2014?
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Find out what this means for you on our website

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally
privileged. ITf you have received this message by mistake, please notify
the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else.

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you
should still check any attachment before opening it.

We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to
under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for
litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any
Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the
sender or recipient, for business purposes.
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This e-mail message has been scanned for content by CA Gateway Security.

If you have received this email in error, please delete it immediately and notify the
sender. This email may contain confidential information and may be legally privileged or
prohibited from disclosure and unauthorised use. If you are not the intended recipient,
you must not copy, distribute or rely on it.

As email is not a 100% secure communications medium we advise you to check that
messages and attachments are virus-free before opening them. We cannot accept liability
for any damage that you sustain as a result of software viruses. We reserve the right to
read and monitor any email or attachment entering or leaving our systems without prior
notice. Opinions expressed in this email are not necessarily endorsed by the Broads
Authority unless otherwise specifically stated.
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